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Townsend, Erle

From: cathy fonda <cfonda@hotmail.com>

Sent: Monday, February 5, 2024 4:33 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Electric vehicles simply are not practical in Maine considering the distances many of us must travel to work or 

shopping or medical appointments, etc. The charging stations are very scarce in much of the state and may or 

may not be the right one to charge your car when you get to it.  The decreased battery life i cold weather is 

another VERY big consideration, especially the farther north one travels.  Please, please don't enact this rule 

for Maine. 

Catherine  

Fond 

Addison, ME 04606 


